
 

  Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2020/16                                                            March 23, 2020 

PMEX Branch Offices to Be Remain Closed 

 

All Market participants are hereby informed that in view of the prevailing circumstances and as a 
precautionary measure for containment of COVID-19, PMEX branch offices in Islamabad and Lahore shall 

remain temporarily closed for public dealing from Tuesday March 24, 2020 until further notice.  

 

While branch offices are closed, our staff will be providing services to market participants through virtual 
means. In case of any assistance or information, market participants are requested to directly approach PMEX 

Customer Support Services or if required can also contact the respective branch manager. The contact details 

are given below: 
 

Contact Person Contact Number Email City 

Syed Najam Ali 0300 - 8297425 najam.ali@pmex.com.pk Lahore 

Muhammad Irfan Kasana 0333-5182693 muhammad.irfan@pmex.com.pk Islamabad 

PMEX Customer Support 
Services 

111-11-PMEX (7639) support@pmex.com.pk Karachi 

In addition, market participants are requested to send physical mail at Head office instead of Branch office 

on the following address: 

3B, 3rd Floor, Bahria Complex IV 

Ch Khalique-uz-Zaman Road 

Gizri, Karachi - 75600, Pakistan 

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone 

on 111-11-PMEX (7639) or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 

Best regards,  

 

 
 

Hasan Mahmood 

Head of Marketing, Business Development  

& Customer Support Services  
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